
This is an inquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  It is directed at the Clinical 
Commissioning Group of South Devon and Torbay

It is understood that staff of all grades that are employed within the NHS in these areas are 
'stakeholders' and that they have thus been consulted on the plans put forward by the SD&T CCG at
the meeting in Pomona House 28th April 2016.

These matters are very important for the future of medical services in this area.  Efficiency, efficacy 
and ethos are to the fore.

1. By what methods were all grades of NHS staff informed of these plans?

2. One presumes that some information was conveyed with pay slips?

3. Were meetings offered to staff of all grades and types?  I include general practitioners – 

principals, locums and salaried staff plus the clerical/administrative staffs.

4. Please list the meetings which took place, either with individuals or with groups.

5. Just as some minutes were made by SD&T CCG officers for the public engagements, there 

will be minutes of any meetings with NHS staff.  Those for public engagements have been 

distributed.  Those related to consultations with staff should be made available in response 

to this 'FOI' – made suitably anonymous.

6. Does the CCG believe that consultations with the staff were complete as to the information 

given and the appraisal of the responses?

 

Thank you

for truth 

David Halpin MB BS FRCS - previously a Consultant in Orthopaedic and Trauma Surgery at 

Torbay Hospital and the now extinct, Princess Elizabeth Orthopaedic Hospital, Exeter.  Then at the 

RD&E.


